
Hello to you all. 
 
I hope you are keeping safe and well. 
 
I’m writing this from the garden where I have recently become what 
they call a ‘green thumb’, my new nickname is Charlie Dimmock for 
her excellent gardening skills haha. 
 
I am very much missing the course and can’t wait to see the fantastic 
work Mike & Paul Lander have been doing. 
 
On a weekly basis I have been holding a quiz for the ladies, which has 
been a fun way to keep in touch and also having FaceTime calls with 
a small (sorry large!) glass of wine. 
 
This is a very odd time we all experiencing but I am hopeful we will all 
be able to play golf soon and see one another. 
 
In the meantime, let’s keep our chins up, glass topped up and a big 
smile from me to you. 
 
Kristie Reid  
Lady C. 
 


